
MKCC have outlined their proposal to lease the former Arts
Centre & the Small Meeting Place to charities that cannot afford
the rent on Kiln Farm. These charities would be using the site
as distribution centres resulting in an increase in traffic & further
parking problems in Barford. The PDC next door to the school
will be repurposed to a school for high complex needs children
aged 11-16. Furthermore they put forward proposals to build a
supermarket & drive thru on the green space between the
school playing field and the H1 Ridgeway.

A copy of the proposal presented by MKCC can be found here:
https://tinyurl.com/MKCC-GH-Proposal-JUN2023
(printed copies available upon request)

At the presentation a number of questions were asked by the
attendees, these can be found here, including a link to watch
the presentation recording:
https://tinyurl.com/MKCC-GH-Proposal-QA-JUN2023

Are you for, against, or indifferent to these proposals? This is
your home, your estate, have your say! GHRA is collecting
feedback from all residents and others affected by these
proposals. We have set up a form to do this with:
https://tinyurl.com/MKCC-GH-Proposal-Feedback

You can also email your thoughts and feedback to
chair@ghra.uk alternatively we have a voice message service
where you can call and leave us a message: 01908 973073

https://tinyurl.com/MKCC-GH-Proposal-JUN2023
https://tinyurl.com/MKCC-GH-Proposal-QA-JUN2023
https://tinyurl.com/MKCC-GH-Proposal-Feedback
mailto:chair@ghra.uk

